
Threading the Needle: Balancing Safety and Other
Issues Involving COVID-19 and Vaccines in the
Workplace

Spencer Fane attorney Helen Holden will be conducting a webinar hosted by Lovitt &
Touche covering current issues relating to COVID-19 and vaccines in the workplace.
COVID-19 vaccines are becoming increasingly available, prompting a number of
questions from employers about policies and best practices relating to vaccines.

Helen’s presentation will discuss guidance from the Equal Employment Opportunity
Commission (EEOC) relating to vaccines and other issues relating to COVID-19, as
well as other developments and best practices for employers relating to the
pandemic.

Date/Time: January 13th | 11:30am-1:00pm (MST)
Platform: Zoom Virtual Webinar
Cost: Free

To register, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/helen-holden/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/covid-19-vaccine-and-flu-shot-considerations-for-employers-tickets-133004280383

